
 
 
27th February 2025    

Dear Parents and Carers,  

World Book Day, Thursday 6th March 2025 

World Book Day is just around the corner! As in previous years, we will not be asking pupils to dress up, but 
there will be plenty of exciting activities to celebrate the joy of reading. 

One of the highlights of the day will be our World Book Day Book Shop, run in partnership with Reading 
Rocks. The Book Shop will be set up in The Edge Hall, where all pupils will receive one of the free £1.00 
official World Book Day books and a £1 WBD voucher to put towards the cost of another book from the 
shop if they choose to. To buy books, pupils should bring cash or use their GoHenry card.  

We will also be guessing the “Masked Readers” and exploring some of the staff’s favourite books in 
class. We can’t wait to celebrate the magic of reading with everyone next Thursday!                  

Comic Relief Red Nose Run and Bake Sale, Friday 21st March 2025 

At Newquay Junior Academy, we are proud to support Comic Relief and look forward to taking part in 
this year’s fundraising activities to help projects across the UK. 

What’s Happening on the Day? 

    Red Nose Run – All pupils will take part in a fun Red Nose Run, tackling obstacles around the 
academy grounds. This will be an inter-class challenge—let’s see which class comes out on top! 

        Bake Sale – We would love donations of cakes and biscuits (homemade or store-bought). Please 
ensure they do not contain nuts, as we have pupils with severe allergies. Thank you! 

What to Wear? 

Pupils should arrive in their NJA PE kit. We encourage everyone to wear a red nose (of any kind) and add 
some red accessories if they’d like! There’s no need to buy anything new—get creative with what you 
already have! 

How to Donate 

Instead of requesting donations, we will be raising money through our Bake Sale, run by the Academy 
Council. 

          All cakes will be sold for 50p each during break times. 
      Pupils who wish to buy a treat should bring a small amount of cash. 

If you’re able to, please send in cakes or biscuits on Friday morning to support the sale. All proceeds 
will go to Comic Relief! 

Let’s make it a fantastic day for a great cause!      
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs. Findlay MBE 
Head of Academy 
 
 


